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Washington Healthplanfinder – 11.3 System Release 
 
System release 
Washington Healthplanfinder will update to 11.3 on February 15, 2024, at 7:00 a.m. 

Customer-facing updates 
• Beginning March 9th, 2024, clients who have children ages 0-6 enrolled in Washington Apple Health for 

Kids will now see the child’s continuous eligibility for the program reflected in correspondences (EE008 
Apple Health Renewal and EE015 Eligibility Results) and their eligibility results text. Coverage is 
continuous regardless of changes in the household’s income.  

 

• The Add Household Member screen in HPF has been changed to Edit Household Member instead of listing 
the name of the member. 

• Customers will receive an error message if an invalid A-number (found on Permanent Resident Cards) is 
entered. 

 

Other changes 
• Washington Apple Health plan cards will now display the correct information without encountering an 

error. This will allow customers to have the option to select a new plan when they report a change of 
address and are required to change their current plan. 
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